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villa view between 1965 and 1995 he argued nearly all important constitutional law cases before the
supreme court of india golak nath bank nationalization privy purses kesavananda bharati st xavier s
mandal commission and the election commission matter nani palkhivala the courtroom genius paperback
april 1 2012 by soli j sorabjee author arvind p datar author 4 6 802 ratings see all formats and
editions if ever a colossus strode across the indian legal arena it was nani palkhivala nani palkhivala
the courtroom genius takes readers on an enthralling journey through the life of nani palkhivala from
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constitutional law cases before the supreme court of india golak nath bank nationalization privy purses
kesavananda bharati st xavier s mandal commission and the election commission matter nani palkhivala the
courtroom genius authors soli j sorabjee arvind p datar edition reprint publisher lexisnexis 2020 isbn
8180387542 9788180387548 in nani palkhivala the courtroom genius readers will get a rare glimpse into
palkhivala s advocacy style his legal journey and how his cases changed the legal domain of india arvind
p datar on nani palkhivala the courtroom genius if ever a colossus strode across the indian legal arena
it was nani palkhivala after a brilliant academic career he quickly became nani palkhivala the courtroom
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the book nani palkhivala the courtroom genius is a first hand account about an individual who was
brilliant in the academic economic and legal arenas lexis nexis s nani palkhivala the courtroom genius
by soli j sorabjee arvind p datar description if ever a colossus strode across the indian legal arena it
was nani palkhivala after a brilliant academic career he quickly became one of india s most sought after
lawyers and remained at center stage for five decades between 1965 and 1995 he argued nearly all
important constitutional law cases before the supreme court of india golak nath bank nationalisation
privy purses kesavananda bharati st xavier s mandal commission and the election commission matter the
courtroom genius by nani palkhivala lexisnexis rs 850 00 rs 720 00 sale shipping calculated at checkout
1 review quantity add to cart nani palkhivala earned renown as a colossus in the indian legal arena with
a five decade career at center stage nani palkhivala the courtroom genius authored by two of the most
revered lawyers of our time shri soli j sorabjee and shri arvind p datar true to their words no student
of law no lawyer no chartered accountant no member of the judiciary and no well informed citizen can
afford to miss reading this book a tribute to the courtroom genius nani palkhivala on his birth
anniversary on january 16 1920 ardeshir and sheroo palkhivala were blessed with a child they named
nanabhoy palkhivala in the words of dharmendra bhandari nani was god s gift to india
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